Response to the remit and
recommendations for the Financial
Policy Committee: Budget 2018

On 29 October 2018, the Chancellor set out a series of recommendations to the
Financial Policy Committee (FPC) under sections 9E(1l) and 9E(2) of the Bank
of England Act 1998 (as amended by the Financial Services Act 2012).

This document sets out the committee’s response, in accordance with section
9E(3) of the act.
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